Newsletter from the Garden of Eden
October 2012.

Dear friends and supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Garden
of Eden for October 2012. Our kids had a lot of activities to do
and enjoyed doing them out side the Garden of Eden all month.
They were very glad to receive a visit from all the kind people
and enjoyed attending the activities that they organized for us.
We would like to say thank you very much to everybody for
visiting and organized the wonderful activities for us.
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On the 7™ of October in the afternoon all the kids at the Garden
of Eden came to attend an activity which was organized for
Rayong people to cheer a football team which is PTT Rayong, a
local Professional Football team. Our kids were very glad the
see the football players at the event. Thank you very much for
organizing the wonderful activity for us.

That evening, our kids came to the main center attending the
Catholic wedding of Ms. Na-Phur Jabo (Lady Caregiver) and
Mr. Piyapong Jindachai. Our kids attended the Holy Mass of the
wedding ceremony in the chapel at the center and congratulated
the new wedding couple.
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On the 10™-12" of October during their school vacation, our
kids at the Garden of Eden had the good opportunity to attend in



a retreat camp to help our children be silent with God and keep
concentration with themselves. They liked to do all activities
and fun games in the camp at Assumption Paradise, Chanthaburi
Province. Before our kids came back to the Garden of Eden,
they went to the waterfall at Chanthaburi Province. Our kids
liked to touch the fresh atmosphere and enjoyed swimming.
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On the 14™ of October our kids at the Garden of Eden came to
the Camillian Social Center Rayong for fun activities with a
group of staff from PTT’s Gas Separation Plant. When they
finished all the activities with the visitors, our kids enjoyed
eating great food from their support of the center. Thank you
very much for your kindness.
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On the 21* of October our kids came to do activity at the
Camillian Social Center Rayong. For lunch, they were very full
with great food from the support from Aunty Jam and her
friends from the Informal school center of Nikhompattana
district. Thank you for visiting and helping our center.
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On the 27" of October our kids came to the Camillian Social
Center Rayong for a great lunch with the support from Khun
Tom and her friends from the U-sen logistics Thailand Co., Ltd.
They brought a special food, many snacks and soft-drinks for
the adult patients and all members of the center on the occasion
of Mrs. Tom’s birthday.
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On the 31% of October our kids came to the Camillian Social
Center Rayong to attend the Holy Mass of last day of Mary’s
month in the chapel at the center. They attended to pray and give
blessing for “Mary, Mother of God” and the kind people who

help our center.
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For this month, our kids were very happy and to attend in the
Mary’s Month. They participated to pray and give blessing for

the Mary, Mother of God. And everybody at the Garden of Eden
wished all the kind people are happy, healthy and achieve in all



their goals. And we hope everybody enjoyed reading all about
the activities of our kids for this month. We would like to invite
all of you to come to visit and organize activities with us next
time. Goodbye and until next month!
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The Garden of Eden
165/1 Moo 3 Ban Khai, Rayong 21120 Thailand
Tel / Fax: 0 — 3896 - 1568



